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The flowers today are in loving memory of Matthew Stuart Long  

July 4, 1979 – October 8, 1987 

from Billy & Rebecca; Scott, Kate, Kathleen, & Merritt; and David & Alexandra Long. 

Adult Classes  

SUNDAY 9:30 A.M.   (June 9 - August 4) 
 

FC 1: Sam Beasley/Jerry Neill 

   Galatians: A Gospel-Based Life for a Challenging Age  

 

FC 2: Ben Kerr/Jim Latham/Blaine Totty III 

   Living Jesus: Sermon on the Mount  
 

FC 5: Jeff Richardson 

   The Sacredness of Questioning Everything  
 

FC 6: Jason Windle/Larry Allen college age/young professionals 

   Living Jesus: Sermon on the Mount  
 

 
 

 

WEDNESDAY 6:30 P.M. (June 5 - August 28) 

FC-5: Various Teachers 

   The Story: Tracing God’s Heart through Scripture    
 

 

FC-6: Various Teachers 

   Praise Team Rehearsal 

 

Small Groups  

Discussion guide sheet in Auditorium foyer or download from Web site 

http://meadowbrook.org/ministries/small-groups/ 
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Elders: 

Don Berryhill  

Jim Kopf  

Tom Reaves  

Jeff Richardson   

Elders: 

Ton Rietvelt   

Don Seago  June Chairman 

Blaine Totty  July Chairman 

Larry Whiting  

Staff: 

Amanda Box, Children’s Minister  

Belinda Melson, Admin. Asst. 

Jerry Neill, Senior Minister 

Michael Tolleson, Admin. Minister 

Jonathan Woods, Youth Minister  

Meadowbrook Leadership 

Our Mission 

To be a Spirit-led               

community of believers  

who demonstrate  

the sacrificial love  

of Jesus to the world         

                                  

Our Vision 

To be the                        

hands and feet 

of Jesus 

 

 

Our Values  

Worship 

Spiritual Maturity 

Outreach 

Fellowship 

Giving 

Excellence 

June 30, 2013 
 

 

Praise Be To God 

Praise the Lord (74) ...................... Michael Tolleson, Administrative Minister 

Welcome & Prayer .....................................................................Blaine Totty, Jr. 

Great is the Lord Almighty 

Hosanna (167)  

Prayer ............................................................................................ Sam Beasley 

Hearing the Word 

Genesis 32:22-32 

 “The Trickster” ............................................ Les Ferguson, Jr., Guest Speaker 

I Will Never Be the Same  

Breaking the Bread of Life 

I Will Change Your Name 

Breaking the Bread ........................................................................ Phillip Street 

Sharing the Cup 

Uncreated One 

Offering ....................................................................................... Blaine Totty, III 

Doxology (66) 

Following the Savior 

Lord Reign in Me 

Benediction .................................................................... Don Seago, Shepherd 

 

On the Calendar 
 

 

June 2013 

30...Shepherd nominations due 
 

July 2013 

04...Independence Day holiday (office closed) 

07...Ice Cream Social 6p FC-fh 

14...Baby shower for Quinn Kellum 1:30 - 3p RR   

15-18...Stewpot 

21-26...Timber Creek Camp 

28...Goodbye to the Neills  12p  FC-fh 

SUNDAY RECORDS   

June 23, 2013  

Attendance .................................... 322 

Weekly Budget ...................... $17,885 

Contribution .......................... $16,157 

Foundations3 Goal ...........   $300,000 

Foundations3 Pledges ........ $247,540 

Foundations3 Gifts ............. $199,370 

Remaining Pledge Amt. ........ $48,170 

http://meadowbrook.org/ministries/small-groups/


6/28/2013 

 

 

Prayers___________________________________________ 
 

Mark Hayden is cancer free! 
 

Shirley Johnson is in Baptist Hospital. Please call before visiting. 
 

Chad Bryant will have his tonsils removed at the surgical center across from St. Dominic 

Hospital on Tuesday, July 2. 
 
 

Continued prayers:  

Jimmie Asbill, Susan Easterling, Mary Ellis Cravey, Brent Whitney, Sharron Belew, Phillip 

Street, Bob Lentz, Barbara Taylor, James “Doc” Fulgham - Bonnie Strickland’s brother, 

Pat Edwards - Amanda Box’s mother, Marjorie Cloer - Sue Creel’s sister-in-law, Sherry 

Pettite - Pam Woods’s sister, Estelle Allen - Belinda Melson’s mother, Ameia Luckett - 

Lula Bell Luckett’s daughter, Rosa Douglas - Tim Douglas’s mother, Jodi Ozio - Darrell 

Jackson’s daughter, Bobby Brothers - Stephanie Perry’s father, Kemmel & Lisa Dunham 

- Guatemala 
 

Condolences to:  

Jerry Acy and family on the loss of Jerry’s mother, Stella Acy, on Sunday, June 23. Her 

funeral was Tuesday, June 25, near Greenwood, MS.  
 

News______________________________________________ 
 

ATTENTION: 

Classes will not meet on Wednesday evening, July 3. The church office will be closed on 

Thursday, July 4, for Independence Day. 

 

Sidewalk Update 

Surprise!  The sidewalk repair is taking a little longer than expected. Thank you for your 

patience as we make these much needed repairs. Please continue to stay out of the 

construction area until the work is finished. 

 

Ice Cream Social 

Meadowbrook will meet on Sunday, July 7, 6:00pm, in the Family Center-fellowship hall,  

for an ice cream social. Please bring sandwiches, chips, drinks, and of course, a freezer 

of homemade ice cream!  
 

We will not meet on the 2nd Sunday, July 14.  
 

On Sunday, July 28, we will have a potluck luncheon at noon in the FC-fh and say good-

bye to the Neill family.  

 

Baby Shower (New Time) 

A baby shower for Quinn Kellum (Bradley Kellum) is scheduled for Sunday, July 14, from 

1:30 to 3pm, in the Reception Room. Quinn is registered at Target, Babies R Us, and 

Pottery Barn Kids. 

 

Camp Scholarships Needed 

Scholarships are needed for Timber Creek Camp, July 21-July 26. The cost per camper 

has risen to $225 because of the extra day that was added. Donations of any amount 

are appreciated to help fund this time of spiritual growth for our children. Please give 

scholarship money to Jonathan Woods by Sunday, July 7. Camp is open to rising third 

graders through high school seniors. Sign up online today at www.meadowbrook.org.  
 

 

 

Timber Creek Camp, July 21-26 - Rising third graders and old-

er! The deadline for sign-up is Sunday, July 7. Cost is $225 for 

campers and $170 for volunteers. You must sign up online and 

also print and fill out the required Timber Creek Camp form. 

For online  sign-up and more camp details, go to www.meadowbrook.org. We need 

volunteers for counselors, Bible classes, and crafts. Scholarships are also needed! 

 
 

Timber Creek Camp, July 21 - 26: Make plans now for Timber 

Creek Camp! We leave the screens behind and soak up God’s 

word as we enjoy all the fun that comes with being at camp: 

Bible classes, praise and worship, canoes, swimming, outpost, 

shaving cream fights, and so much more! Make sure to sign up online on Meadow-

brook’s Web site by Sunday, July 7. Cost for camp is $225 for campers & $170 for 

staff. We are in need of staff/counselors for camp! If you can help in ANY way, please 

let Jonathan or Amanda know. 

Sharing___________________________________________  
 

Shepherd Nominations Due Today The deadline to turn in your shepherd nomination 

form is immediately after our worship gathering this morning. Please place your com-

pleted form in one of the available boxes in the Auditorium foyer. Forms must be 

signed to be counted. Names of potential shepherds will be submitted to the congre-

gation by July 14, at the latest. Members of the congregation will then have 2 weeks to 

submit written and signed objections. 
  

Helping Others As a future educator, I see the importance of teachers being fully 

equipped with the necessary classroom supplies to instruct. Teachers in Oklahoma 

are faced with starting the school year without these necessary supplies. My Elemen-

tary Education class at Delta State is hosting a supplies drive to equip those teachers 

who lost so much. A supply list and a box can be found in the foyer. The deadline to 

bring supplies or a monetary donation is Sunday, July 14. Your help is appreciated. If 

you have questions, please contact Lindsay Tompkins at 601.850.7758.   
 

Wanted A couple of sewing machines are needed for use in a sewing class for girls at 

Sunnybrook Children’s Home, Cottage 2. Contact Bonita Ellwein, 601.667.8145, for 

more information. 
 
 

New Addresses Sharon Dickey has retired and moved to Columbus, MS to help care 

for her mother. You can reach her at: 343 Shrinewood Drive, Columbus, MS 39705 

h 662.328.6001, c 601.214.8067, email sharonrdickey@gmail.com 
 

Steve & Lisa Cantrell - 5326 Red Fox Rd., Jackson, MS 39211 
 

Thank You 

Dear Meadowbrook family, 

Words can never express our love and gratitude for each of you as you have walked 

through another valley with us. Your cards, calls, visits, food, and other expressions of 

love once again overwhelmed us. We thank God daily for you and for Mark being can-

cer free! You are very special to us. 

In Him, 

Mark & Dawn Hayden, Andrew and Alex 

http://www.meadowbrook.org
http://www.meadowbrook.org
mailto:sharonrdickey@gmail.com

